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Red Class Newsletter 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you had a relaxing and restful half term break. 

It has been a busy week and we have been delighted with how the children are 

engaging with their learning online, well done to you all. We are so pleased to 

be opening our classroom doors to all our children on Monday 8th March!  

This week we have welcomed a new member to red class, a big hello 

and very warm welcome to Phoebe and her family. 

This week we have been using a short film called bubbles for our literacy work. 

We feel the children enjoyed this and the writing they produced has been very 

good.  

As part of our Book Week celebrations we are very lucky to have a zoom 

session will author Cliff McNish on Monday 1st March at 9.45. Details for this 

zoom session will be on Google Classroom. This session will replace our usual 

morning session and is therefore compulsory. Our optional 2pm session will go 

ahead as usual.  

To further celebrate book week the whole school will be basing literacy 

learning around the text ‘Flotsam’ by David Wiesner. We have planned a range 

of activities around this text and we are excited to see the work the children 

will produce.  

Our maths learning will be the new topic of doubling and halving with lessons 

from Oak National Academy.  

In RE next week we will be learning about the faith of Hinduism. 

We wish you a wonderful weekend and look forward to seeing you all virtually 

next week.  

If you have any comments or questions please send an email to 

red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will be in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton. 
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